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This bill isn’t going to fix the problem mainly because you aren’t addressing the 

problem! Mental health is the direction you need to go if you want to fix this issue! It 

would be better for Oregon to spend their money on addressing the real issue of 

mental health! There’s no budget to be wasting money on incompetent bills! Thank 

you 


